
From: Henak, Zachary
To: All Alders; Haar, Jennifer
Subject: Stipend Amendment
Date: Wednesday, September 2, 2020 2:35:09 AM

First-be it further resolved-4th paragraph from the bottom

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that the members of the Police Civilian Oversight Board who
qualify for Badger Care shall have the opportunity to request a monthly $100 stipend to help
foster diversity of board membership and participation. In addition to the stipend
opportunity, child care shall be provided during board meetings for board members that
require that service; board members shall receive annual training; information technology
hardware, software and training shall be provided to board members needing that service;
and funding for attendance by elements of the board at national conferences.
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